
 
 
   
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 13, 2010 
 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
RE: SBC Long Distance, LLC (d/b/a SBC Long Distance d/b/a AT&T Long Distance) 

Local Exchange Services Tariff, Utah P.S.C. Price List No. 7 and Intrastate Access 
Services Tariff, Utah P.S.C. Price List No. 8  

 
Dear Mr. Commissioners: 
 
On September 24, 2010, SBC Long Distance, LLC (SBCLD) filed an application to cancel its 
CLEC certificate in Utah because it no longer had any local voice or local data customers.  In its 
application, SBCLD requested to take down its price lists concurrent with the cancellation of its 
certificate.  SBCLD continues to offer and provide long distance voice and data services to 
customers in Utah. On October 26, 2010, the Utah Commission issued an Order cancelling 
SBCLD's CLEC Certification.  
 
This original letter, two copies of this letter, and an electronic copy of this letter (on CD) are 
submitted as notice to the Commission that SBCLD understands that the SBC Long Distance Local 
Exchange Services Tariff, Utah P.S.C. Price List No. 7 and the SBC Long Distance Intrastate 
Access Services Tariff, Utah P.S.C. Price List No. 8 are withdrawn and cancelled in their entirety 
pursuant to Docket No. 10-2427-01, Order Cancelling CPCN 2427.  
 
Please contact me if you have any further questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
 

AT&T  
208 S. Akard St.  
#2510.02 
Dallas, TX 75202 
T: (214) 757-8099 
F: (214) 746-2232 
rh2514@att.com 
www.att.com 

Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager – Regulatory Relations 
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